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Development of a NZPIF app began late in 2015.  The aim was to give those holding an NZPIF card easier access to information about the NZPIF business partners.  NZPIF now has a number of relationships with companies offering special deals and other benefits to members of Property Investors’ Associations. Each company has a network of branches and a range of requirements for access to the benefits they offer.  
Once a year at membership renewal times, members are given a list on paper of these companies but often there are changes taking place any time during the previous year.  A PowerPoint presentation is given to all Associations to show at their monthly meetings and this presentation needs regular updating.
The newly developed NZPIF app can be updated as soon as changes occur and those members, who have downloaded the free app on to their phone, will have instant access to the latest information.
Now both iPhone and Android phone users can now download the app.  Here is how you access this newest NZPIF resource, designed to give you access to all the benefits to which you are entitled. 
Here is the link for Android users https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.nzpif 
Here is the link for iPhone users a Direct Link https://geo.itunes.apple.com/nz/app/nzpif-members-info/id1091982668?mt=8 .  
Please feed back your experience and  your suggestions to the Executive Committee members of your Association and they will pass this on to the NZPIF Executive Committee.  Thank you.
